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Oklahoma Commission on School

and County Funds Management

M E M O R A N D U M


TO:
School and Career Technology Districts



FROM:

Oklahoma Commission on School and County Funds Management



DATE:
March 11, 2013

SUBJECT:
Application for Participation in Cash Management Program


Attached is the “Application for Participation in Cash Management Program” developed by the Oklahoma Commission on School and County Funds Management.  This application has been developed in keeping with the Oklahoma statutes that provide for oversight of pooled cash management programs.  Applicants must provide all of the requested information and submit their applications to the State Aid Section of the Oklahoma State Department of Education no later than Monday, April 1, 2013.  Applicants proposing a deficit borrowing for both the general fund and the building fund must submit a separate application for each legal entity.  However, a request for authorization for participation for the building fund only will not be approved. 


Within five days of receipt, the Division, acting as agent for the Commission, will forward the applications to the appropriate certifying authority.  For school districts, the certifying authority is the Oklahoma State Department of Education; for career-technology schools, the certifying authority is the Oklahoma Department of Career and Technology Education; and for counties, the certifying authority is the State Board of Equalization. The certifying authorities must return the application with a recommendation within sixty (60) days of receipt.  The Commission must then either approve or reject an application within thirty (30) days.


The efforts of the Commission are designed to provide general oversight of the structure and administration of pooled cash management programs.  The activities of the Commission are not intended to take the place of the applicant’s bond counsel and financial advisors.  Each applicant is expected to make a good faith effort to comply with all applicable provisions of federal and state law, including all regulations of the Internal Revenue Service with respect to arbitrage.  The arbitrage memorandum is being mailed to you.  The certifying authorities’ review and subsequent Commission approval do not constitute validation of an applicant’s arbitrage compliance efforts.  The Commission assumes no liability for an applicant’s compliance with arbitrage laws and regulations.


To ensure provision of adequate oversight, the Commission reserves the right to undertake audits of applicants and programs to determine compliance with applicable law.  Such audits will include, but not be limited to, a comparison of actual cash shortfalls with projected deficits and a review of the record of draws against note proceeds.

jj
Attachments

Print, complete, and mail this form (28 pages) by April 1, 2013, if you wish to participate in the 2013-14 program.








School and Career-Technology Districts


